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May 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Our uniform is changing! (From September 2024) 
 
Having asked you about uniform and having looked at how easily available our uniform is on the 
high street and on line, we have decided to make a change. Many of you agreed that the two 
schools should have the same colour.  This will help when moving from on school to another and 
it will demonstrate how closely the two schools work together.   
 
The new school sweatshirt will be royal blue. Children in KS1 and lower KS2 will be able to 
choose either pale blue or navy-blue polo shirts. Upper KS2 children will wear a white or pale 
blue school shirt with their tie. 
 
The new uniform will be worn from September 2024.  We are letting parents know now so that 
they do not invest in too much of the current uniform.   
 
If your child is leaving school or if your child has grown out of their sweatshirt, please could you 
consider donating it to school so that can pass it onto other parents.   
 
Current uniform will be available until Easter 2024 and the new colour will be available after that. 
Old uniform may be worn until it no longer fits or is worn out. 
 
If you have any questions about this, please do not hesitate to contact us.   
 
 
Pete Aanonson 
Sue Becket 
Sarah Owens   
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